
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Dear Parents,  

The holidays are fast approaching and our teachers and staff have many exciting activities planned for the last week 

of schools. Before the holidays are in full swing here at school, we have a lot of learning still to do and need our 

students to continue to work hard each day. During the month of December, students will be taking the MAPS 

assessment for the second time this school year. This data is very valuable to our teachers as they are able to learn 

more about the strengths and areas of growth for students. Please look for more details from each of your child’s 

teachers on the dates for those assessments. The assessments are as follows: K-5th-Reading, K-5th-Math, and 3rd-5th-

Science.  

 

With all the cold weather upon us, please remind your child to keep track of his/her coat each day. We are starting to 

fill up the lost and found with an abundance of lost coats. Putting your child’s name inside their coat by the tag will 

ensure it is returned when found.  

 

The last day of the 1st semester is December 18th and students will return to school on January 6th.  

 

On behalf of all of us at Cypress Elementary School, we wish you a restful break.  

We wish you a very Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays, and a very Happy New Year! 

 

All the best to you and stay well,  

Mrs. Berryhill, Principal 

 

Dear Families,

Big changes are coming to the Box Tops for Education Program, and you’re the first to know!

Over the summer, you'll begin to see some participating brands change their packaging from the 

traditional Box Tops clip to the new Box Tops label.

Going forward, instead of clipping from packages and checking expiration dates, all Box Tops will be 

earned digitally by scanning your receipt. The Box Tops for Education team is hard at work building a 

NEW-and-improved, user-friendly Box Tops mobile app that will be ready this summer.

The new app will feature state-of-the-art technology that allows you to scan your stor e receipt, find 

participating products and instantly add Box Tops to our school's earnings online. 

As we mentioned above, some brands have already started to update their packaging in advance. 

Until the new app launches, if you see the new Box Tops label on packages, you can use the current 

Box Tops Bonus App to earn Box Tops for that product. Simply download the app, select the bonus 

of er for the product you've purchased and scan your receipt to earn.

If you still have traditional Box Tops clips at home, be sure to send them to school. We will still earn 

cash for all clipped Box Tops until they expire. Better yet, once the new app launches, you can 

“double dip” during the packaging transition by clipping the traditional Box Tops AND scanning your 

store receipt containing participating products.

Thanks for helping our school get what it needs!

NO MORE CLIPPING

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

SEE HOW AT

BTFE.COM

SEE THIS...

CLIP IT

WHEN THE NEW APP LAUNCHES, BE SURE TO 
DOWNLOAD IT OR UPDATE YOUR EXISTING APP:

LEARN MORE ABOUT THESE CHANGES AT 

SEE THIS...

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

BTFE.COM/SNEAKPEEK

FREE AND REDUCED LUNCH APPLICATIONS 

Currently, all students are eligible to receive free breakfast and lunch, regardless of their eligibility status. Even so, we 

strongly encourage you to complete a new meal application if your household qualifies. In addition to meal benefits, 

students eligible for free or reduced-price meals can receive free or discounted testing fees, camp registrations, high-

speed internet, and other benefits. Schools also receive a portion of their funding based off the percentage of students 

who qualify for free or reduced-price meals based off their household meal application, regardless of whether that 

student is attending mySchoolOnline or in person. To review the eligibility guidelines and complete an application, please 

visit www.pascoschoolmeals.com. 

 

PTO Meeting     
Thursday, December 10th at 4:40PM 

 
If you have joined PTO, please watch for an email with the 
link.  The ZOOM link will also be available on our school 
Facebook page, and website! 

http://www.pascoschoolmeals.com/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cypress Elementary PTO Family Holiday Craft Night Kit 

 

Cypress PTO is ready to celebrate the Holiday Season and make some memories with our 

Cypress Families! 

 

The PTO is proud to present a Family Holiday Craft Night Kit.  This kit will come ready with 

everything necessary for an evening of fun.  The kit includes: 

 

Two crafts for each person. 

 

A letter to Santa stationery and an envelope ready for your child to compose a letter to Santa.  

We have arranged to have a Santa Express Mailbox at Cypress to expedite delivery to the North 

Pole! 

 

Paper Chain Links that you complete to help decorate the School Lobby with Holiday Wishes! 

 

Our request:  Take a family photo with your family engaging together with one of our fun 

activities!  Pictures will be posted on our school Facebook page for all to cherish. 

 

We also could not have a Cypress Holiday Night without Pizza!  Your Holiday Night Kit comes 

with a 20% discount coupon for Mama Mia Pizzeria on Regency Blvd in Port Richey (take-out 

only).  When you use the one-time discount, Mamma Mia’s will also donate 10%to our Cypress 

PTO. 
 

Call the school office at 727-774-4500 or email dburd@pasco.k12.fl.us for more information! 

mailto:dburd@pasco.k12.fl.us


 
 

 


